
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

May 31, 1956
Supplementary Report No. 84 from Young Kee Kim

to Syngman Rhee

Citation:

"Supplementary Report No. 84 from Young Kee Kim to Syngman Rhee", May 31, 1956,
Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-337-118, The Korean Legation in the Philippines,
Reports from the Korean Mission to the United Nations and Republic of Korea Embassies
and Legations, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/123243

Summary:

Young Kee Kim reports President Rhee on the Trade and Goodwill Missions from
Philippines to Japan.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


~ oJ%'Ll-~.+-Y;! 

~ '*'*ll!iJF:f\'.~ 
The Syngman Rhee Institute 

( ( 

May 31, 1956 

Supplementary Report No. 84 

A Trade and Goodwill Mission sponsored by the 
Chamber of Commerce of the Philippines will visit Japan, 
Korea, Bangkok and Saigon to look toward the purchase of 
capital goods and exportation of manufactured goods from 
the Philippines. The Mission will be headed by Efren v. 
Mendoza, Director of the Chamber and President of the 
Association of Philippine Traders with Japan1 Jarry 
Henares Jr., Director of the Philippine Chamber of Indus­
tries; Enr~que Angeles; Juan P. Juan; Teofilo Tanjuatco 
and others. The Trade and Goodwill Mission is invited by 
the Tokyo Chamber of Commerce. The party is scheduled to 
leave Manila on June 5th and very likely, they will stay 
one week or longer in Japan before proceeding to Seoul. 

Copy to the Acting Minister of Foreign Affairs 
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